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Scarecrows 

We have been reading books and doing 

activities about squirrels and scarecrows. 

We are working hard on our sight words, 

reading, letter sounds, and numbers! Be sure 

to ask your child something they learned this 

week! 

 

Communigraphics Field Trip 

We will be riding the bus on a field trip to 

Communigraphics in N. Augusta next 

Wednesday, September 25, 2019 to make 

our own class Spirit Day t-shirts! Please email 

us, if you are able to join us on our field trip. 
 
 

 

 
 

  


